
Westport  Police  offer
reminder: school has started,
be wary of kids at bus stops!
“Schools in Westport are open! Be alert for students getting
on and off the school bus.

Illegal  school  bus  passing  poses  a  significant  threat  to
children and others on the road. In every state, it is illegal
for you to pass a school bus while the stop-arm is extended
and the red lights are flashing.

Yellow flashing lights indicate the bus is preparing to stop
to load or unload children. You should slow down and prepare
to stop your vehicle.

Red flashing lights and extended stop arms indicate the bus
has stopped and children are getting on or off. You must stop
your car and wait until the red lights stop flashing, the
extended stop-arm is withdrawn, and the bus begins moving,
before you can start driving again.

#westportma”-Westport Fire Department.
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